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Dear Parents and Carers,
This term, our students have had the exciting opportunity to
enhance their learning through a variety of engaging
excursions and incursions. These experiences not only
complement our classroom activities in English, STEAM, and
PDHPE but also provide students with hands-on learning
opportunities that bring their lessons to life.
By the end of Week 10, Stage 3 students will have
participated in the GRIP Leadership Day, where they
developed essential leadership skills and learned the
importance of teamwork and communication. K-3 students
enjoyed a captivating performance of The Hungry Caterpillar,
which reinforced their understanding of storytelling and
creativity in English. Our collaboration with academics from
Western Sydney University during STEAM activities allowed
students to explore innovative concepts and real-world
applications of science, technology, engineering, arts, and
mathematics. Finally, the Life Education Van will have
provided valuable insights into health and wellbeing,
equipping our students with the knowledge they need to
make informed choices. These enriching experiences are vital
in supporting our students' growth and fostering a love for
learning!
Wishing all our families a safe and restful holiday break when
it arrives at the end of Week 11, Friday 11th April.
Warm regards,
Shelley Kennedy
Relieving Principal
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The Very Hungry Caterpillar




